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30th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We’re excited to announce the details of our Christmas Carol Concert on Wednesday 14th 
December! 
 
This will be an evening of songs and instruments to get us all in the Christmas spirit. We’d love to have 
as many children there as possible, your child does not need to be in the choir.  
 
If your child can play an instrument and would like to perform something suitably festive, then they 
need to let me know as soon as possible- we’d love to have them there! 
 
The evening will take place in the main hall and it’ll begin at 6.30 pm and finish at roughly 7.45 pm. 
There will be a raffle and a book sale, as well as mince pies and other Christmas treats! 
 
If you’d like your child to be involved, please fill in the reply slip and return to Mr Tang by Monday 12th 
December. If you sign up for the evening, further details, including the running order, will be available 
nearer the time. 
 
This will be a Christmas extravaganza that you won’t want to miss! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Tang  

Christmas Carol Concert- Wednesday 14th December 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________  Class: ______________ 

 

My child can attend the Christmas Carol Concert on Wednesday 14th December 
at 6.30 pm. 
 
 

Signed:  ______________________________________  Date: _______________ 

            (Parent/Guardian) 
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